


hikes.
I am not complaining about service, it's been great, but the rate hikes have gone up way too
much recently.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
P. Sharon Bivans-Bourke

8201 SW 96th Ct.

Miami, fl 33173

Sincerely,

P. Sharon Bivans-Bourke
8201 SW 96 Ct

Miami FL, 33173-4097
healthcare@invited.to




